Brick Order Form

=
Ll
-
oC
=T
S
o
o
=
o
-
=
=
=T
—
=C
o
o
—
Ll
—
Ll
=T
=
—
S
—
=T

In 2002, the Class of 1978 sponsored the installation of an Alumnae Memorial
Garden. This project was originally intended to honor the memory of Suzanne Roy 78,
an avid gardener and nature lover, who passed away in 1999. From this beautiful
thought and the generosity of many, the Alumnae Memorial and Honor Garden grew
into what it is today — a lovely way to honor your own mothers, daughters, aunts,
friends, and classmates.

For each gift of $200 to St. Joseph’s Academy, a place in the Alumnae Memorial and
Honor Garden will be engraved as the donor requests. Please print the information you
wish to have engraved on your brick in the boxes below. To submit your order, please
scan or photograph a copy of your completed form and email

alumnae@sjal840.0rg, or mail your form to:

St. Joseph’s Academy, 2307 S. Lindbergh Blvd., St. Louis, MO 63131.
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Name/SJA Class Year Line1l
[
Line 2
Address
[
Line 3
City/State/Zip
Phone Email
I:l Check payable to St. Joseph’s Academy I:l Cash
|:|Visa I:l MC |:| Discover I:l AmEx
Name on Credit Card:
Card #:
Exp. Date: / Card Security Code:
Signature:

NOTE: A minimum of 10 bricks are needed to place an order. It could take several
months before the brick is placed.



